10.
Princetown Parking Scheme
[bookmark: _GoBack]Chris has passed your email on to me.  I am going to part-seal the TRO for Princetown, because we can’t remove the taxi bay until the local district finish their advertising period. This means the double yellow lines will go down on the week beginning 20th October, with an implementation date of 27th October.  We will get the rest of the work (the removal of the taxi bay and installation of the limited waiting bay) done and sealed as soon as we can, once I hear the result of the district council’s advertisement period which is due in early November.
